
Promises That Count Alliance Meeting on February 27th 
 
Dear Los Angeles County College Promise programs,  
 
Two representatives from each College Promise program in Los Angeles are 
invited to the launch of the Promises That Count Alliance at the California 
Community Foundation on Wednesday, February 27 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  
 
Promises that Count is a three-year initiative that supports the development, 
implementation, and continuous improvement of College Promise efforts, with 
the goal of ensuring stronger academic support and student services in College 
Promise programs throughout Los Angeles County.  
 
For our initial meeting, you are invited to bring 2 participants - ideally an 
executive leader and the College Promise program director. Please register your 
two participants on our eventbrite page. 
 
During the meeting we will: 
 Provide a brief history and current landscape of California College 

Promise 
 Describe the ways in which College Promise aligns with other initiatives 

under the CCCCO's Vision for Success 
 Hear from the members of the Promises that Count Community of 

Practice about the strategies to provide support, develop and strengthen 
partnerships, communicate effectively, and ensure financial 
sustainability. 

 Highlight the parameters around AB19 (and the potential of AB2) and the 
ways that programs are using the funding. 

 
Contact Mary Rauner with any questions at mrauner@wested.org, 650-771-0083. 
 
John Garcia, Program Officer, California Community Foundation 
Mary Rauner, California College Promise Project, WestEd 
 
Mary Rauner, Ph.D.  
WestEd  
730 Harrison Street, San Francisco, CA 
Cell: 650.771.0083  
mrauner@wested.org 
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